
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The City of Hedwig Village, Texas will hold a public hearing on the proposed Annual Budget 

for the Fiscal Year 2020 in the Council Chambers, Hedwig Village City Hall, 955 Piney Point 

Road, Hedwig Village, Texas at 8:30 a.m. on September 27, 2019.   

 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s 

budget by $288,810 or 9.10%, and of that amount, $55,742 is 

tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll 

this year. 
 

A summary of the proposed budget is available for inspection during normal business hours 

(7:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday and 7:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. on Friday’s) at the 

City Hall, 955 Piney Point Road in the office of the City Administrator/Secr.-Treasurer or at 

www.hedwigtx.gov 

 

All interested parties shall have the right and opportunity to appear and be heard on the subject. 

 

Kelly Johnson 

City Administrator/Secr.-Treasurer 

 


